IMPORTANT NOTE: [Remove before using template] Database searches and invite letters should be used with caution. The number of patients identified through this method is likely to outweigh the number of local places available. Letters should only be sent to people who are confirmed to be eligible for the programme and where there are sufficient places available.
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<Address, Postcode>

Dear [Title] [Surname],
The NHS Low Calorie Diet Programme
We are writing to you because you have been identified as someone that could join the NHS Low Calorie Diet Programme. 
The programme helps people with Type 2 diabetes using a total diet replacement approach, with the aim of helping you lose over 10kg in weight, improving your blood sugar levels, reducing the need for diabetes-related medication and even putting your Type 2 diabetes into remission.

How it works
You will be offered total diet replacement products including soups and shakes consisting of up to 900 calories a day for up to 12 weeks. During this time, you will be expected to replace all normal meals with these products. 
After this, you’ll get help to re-introduce healthy food and support to keep your weight down. Altogether, the programme lasts 12 months. This will be delivered in groups, in a range of local venues, in line with social distancing guidelines. 
This support will provide you with the help and advice you need throughout every phase of the programme. The whole programme, including the products, is funded by the NHS and completely free-of-charge to you.
In our area, the service is provided by Xyla Health & Wellbeing.
Find out more
If you would like to find out more about taking part, please contact us at the practice so we can discuss whether the programme is suitable for you and get you started.
[Enter contact details]
Your sincerely,
[Name of healthcare professional to go here]
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